
ann@kalahikiconsulting.com 
PO Box 325 
Olympia WA 98507 
360.561.9717 

February 14, 2025 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Sound Disposal Holdings, Inc. dba Sound Disposal, Inc. (G-82) is submitting this yardwaste 
disposal fee filing to recover increased costs for disposal charges at Cedar Grove Composting that 
will go into effect April 1, 2025.  Supporting workpapers and revised tariff pages are included. 

Sound will notify customers of these changes on the next regular billing under the provision of WAC 
480-70-271(2)(a)(iii).  Therefore, an LSN request is also being provided, in compliance with 
commission staff’s clarification for customer notices regarding RCW 81.28.050. 

The requested effective date for this tariff revision is April 1, 2025.  If approved by the commission, 
the company’s overall revenue and costs will increase by approximately $3,690 (0.2 percent). 

Please send any questions to me at ann@kalahikiconsulting.com or call 360.561.9717. 

Sincerely, 

Ann LaRue, CPA 
Owner – Kalahiki Consulting LLC 
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